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From: "webmaster@puc.state.oh.us" 
To:"ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: 56429 
Sent: 11/4/2010 3:11:27 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 56429 AT:l 1-04-2010 at 03:11 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Charles Blouir 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS: 
' I , 

• 9162 Willson Drive 1» < . 
. Chagrin Falls, Ohio 44023 Sc ^" M 
• USA o S p S ^ ^ 

PHONE INFORMATION: > - , ^ "̂ '̂  -3«g 
i'n Ft 

Home: 440-543-6619 "--̂  ^ -- >- ^ «. * 
• Altemative: («o alternative phone provided?) ^ ^̂  £ ** 2 
• Fox: (no fax number provided?) ^ ' : S'oS S 

- . u p 
E-MAIL: blouirs@roadrunner.com §.5 « 

5 JJ rt 

1̂3 

INDUSTRY:Electric ^ | ^̂  

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: t u ^ 

• Company: The Illuminating Company « 
• Name on account: Charles Blouir In i" S 
• Service address: 9162 Willson Drive, Chagrin Falls, OH 44023 t3 8 > 
• Service phone: 440-543-6619 g ^ 73 
• Account Number: 11 00 24 7590 6 7 o g 5 g 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: " « I •§ 

File comment in Case# 10-176 5 1 5 £ 

I remain veiy concerned about the OCC and PUCO's level of support for the many all electric families in 
Ohio who were so severly impacted last winter by the huge cost increases for electricity. Neither the OCC 
nor the PUCO took any time to truly understand the actual useage rates for all electric homes before 
allowing The Illuminating Company to nearly triple our rates by eliminating the all electric and load 
management discounts. This does not even address the huge investment i have in my time of day load 
management system that is now useless. I plan to attend the next hearing at Lakeland Community College 
in order to provide details on my situation and i am hopeful that the PUCO will reverse the previous 
decision and reinstate both the all electric home rates and the load management discoutits. 
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